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Title: Geo-caching 
 
Prepared by:  Peter Ord, Factor - Balmoral Estate 
 
Purpose   
 
Peter Ord, a Forum member, has submitted a paper (attached) on the activity of geo-caching 
prepared by him in conjunction with the Balmoral Estate Ranger.  He has requested the 
thoughts of the Forum on this issue at the January meeting. 
 
Recommendation 
 
That the Forum discuss the paper and feed back its views to the Park Authority and Peter 
Ord. 
 
 
 
 
 
Fran Pothecary 
Outdoor Access Officer 
franpothecary@cairngorms.co.uk 
 
 



 

 

 


